25 September 2020

Together we dream it, believe it, achz'evé it!

DIARY DATES

Thurs 1 Oct National Poetry Day

Thurs 8% Oct West Craven Virtual Open Evening
https://www.westcraven.co.uk/events

[422.html

Fri 9% Oct #HELLOYELLOW Wear something
YELLOW and lets have a bright school
day! €% % Details of how to donate
£1 online will follow

shortly. #mentalhealthawareness

Thurs 15" Oct Park High Virtual Open Event

Fri 23 Oct School Closes for half term

Mon 9% Nov Virtual Parents Evening 3.30pm-6.30pm

— via zoom or a telephone call

Tues 10th Nov Virtual Parents Evening 3.30pm-6.30pm

— via zoom or a telephone call

To keep up to date with events in school, please see the links below:-
Website - https://www.gisburnroad.com/

Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/GisburnRoadSchool
Newsletter - https://www.gisburnroad.com/newsletters
Calendar - https://www.gisburnroad.com/calendar
School Meals - https://www.gisburnroad.com/school-meals
Sports News - gisburnroad.com/sport

Gisburn Road News

COVID-19 RELATED PUPIL ABSENCE

If your child is showing any symptoms of Covid-19, please see the
following links for a quick reference guide and further
information:-

https://en-gb.facebook.com/GisburnRoadSchool/

https://www.gisburnroad.com/letters/letter-for-parents-self-
isolation-procedure

Department for Education coronavirus (COVID-19) helpline

The Department for Education coronavirus (COVID-19) helpline is
available to answer questions about coronavirus (COVID-19) relating
to education and children’s social care. Staff, parents and young
people can contact this helpline by calling:

Phone: 0800 046 8687
Opening hours:- Monday to Friday from 8am to 6pm

Saturday and Sunday from 10am to 4pm

PARENTPAY BALANCES

POLITE REMINDER - Please could you make sure you make
regular payments to your ParentPay account if you have paid
school meals or before/after school club, to ensure that your
outstanding balance doesn’t get too high. Thank you.
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COLLECTION FROM AFTER SCHOOL

cLus

POLITE REMINDER - After School Club closes at 5:45pm. If
parents are late picking up children, they will incur a late
collection fee of £10 per child.

MUSIC LESSONS

We are very lucky to have Mr Andrew Gilmour (Giz) with us to
teach guitar, ukulele and singing to junior children on Thursday
mornings in the Autumn Term. Letters have been sent home this
week. If you would like your child to take part, please return the
form by Wednesday 30" September 2020, payment to be made
via ParentPay. The lessons will be held following our strict covid
procedures.

HARVEST FESTIVAL

We are collecting items for our Harvest Festival to donate to
West Craven Food Bank.

Please see below a list of items they currently need:-

Tinned foods: corned beef or ham, meat in gravy or sauce, tuna,
salmon or sardines, soup, peas, carrots, sweetcorn, potatoes, fruit
and rice pudding. Jars of pasta or curry sauce, pasta and rice.
Instant mashed potato.Longlife milk, breakfast cereals.

Biscuits, tea, coffee, sugar. Fruit squash

Toiletries: soap, shampoo, toothpaste, shower gel, deodorant,
toilet rolls, nappies and baby wipes & washing up liquid.

#HELLOYELLOW

On 9" October 2020 we will all be wearing yellow to support
Young Minds for young people’s mental health. On the website,
there will be a virtual photo booth so parents can take part too!
Take your photo either on your own or together as a family and
post it in our photo booth on the website. Dig out those yellow
jumpers/t-shirts/ribbons/hats! €% % Details of how to donate £1
online will follow shortly. #HelloYellow

#wecare #mentalhealthawareness #teamgisburnroad %

WANTED: LUNCHTIME ASSISTANTS!

From October 2020 we are looking to appoint a new person to our
lunchtime assistant team.

If you are enthusiastic about working with children and would like a
part time job during the afterncons, please get in touch!

‘Working hours are | 1:45am-1:15pm
Monday-Friday
(term time only)

Living wage paid.
For mere information or to apply. please call the school office on
01282 812287

or email office@gisburnroad lancs sch.uk.

The closing date for applications will be
Monday 5% October 2020.

PLEASE NOTE: Interview date will be 9 October 2020,
and the start date will be Monday 12* October.

We are looking forward to meeting the new member of our school
family!

email office@gisburnroad.com phone 01282 812287
see what’s going on in school at gisburnroad.com
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Celebrating
achievement

STARS OF THE WEEK
WRITERS OF THE WEEK

Reception Hawwa

Year 1 Zunairah Reception H?nry
Year 1 Lilah

Year 2 Jesse Year 2 Ellie
Year 3 Inaya
Year 4 Faye
Year 5 Toby

LEARNING WARRIORS Year 6 Hamza

Year 3 Logan

Year 4 Bertie TOP MERIT WINNERS

Year 5 Ethan

Reception Hawwa
Year 6 Betsy ~ Henry
Georgia-Mae

Year 1 Charlie
Grace
George
Year 2 Zoya
ATTENDANCE Uzair
Ollie
Year 4 won last week!
Year 3 Oscar
Class Attendance % Siennah
R 93.9 Mason
1 93.2
2 92.7 Year 4 Logan
3 90.7 Carter
4 94.2 Rosie
5 88.6
6 82.0 Year 5 Daisy
Whole School 90.8% Toby
Christopher
,ﬂ\ Year 6 Ava
Betsy
Arron

email office@gisburnroad.com phone 01282 812287
see what’s going on in school at gisburnroad.com

20m1®. Healthy Schools



